

October 10, 2019

Dear Mr. Mark Orozco,

On behalf of our client Ruby Dubose we would like to request a waiver for the public improvement of constructing a sidewalk along front her property for the plat of LOT 1C, W.R. GRIFFIN BLUEBONNET. A few of the reasons why we feel it is unnecessary for the construction of a sidewalk are as follows:

There is currently no adjacent sidewalks along the front of the property

There are no bus stops located along the front of the street.

Thank you,

Roberto Cardenas

Texas Geo Tech Land Surveying, Inc.